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Everyday Stewardship � It’s All in the Basket�

�

St. Therese of Lisieux made a point of going the extra mile 

in kindness towards those people who really got under her 

skin. It was part of her own brand of Everyday Stewardship 

� thanking God for all His creation, even the parts with 

which, in her own humanness, she struggled to cope.�

�

I think about this a lot when I challenge myself to give 

thanks for things that bother me and people who challenge 

me. When I do this, I envision Christ giving thanks over 

those insufficient loaves. How many of us would see that 

paltry little basket and kick a rock in frustration because we 

can’t feed all our people? “You didn’t give me enough, 

Lord! You didn’t give me enough patience, enough money, 

enough creativity, enough stamina to be a good steward. If 

you had given me more, I could also give more!”�

�

In those moments of despair, we need to take a good look �

at the life God has given us. We need to look at the trials 

and the challenges and the shortcomings. The hopes that 

didn’t pan out, the disappointments that keep cropping up. 

Somewhere therein lies what we need to be the steward 

God asks us to be, just as St. Therese’s own stewardship 

was defined by the people she simply couldn’t stand.�

�

God does not give us all we want. He does not give us all 

we ask for. He does us one better: He gives us all we need. 

It’s all in the basket.          � Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS�

Why Do We Do That?  Catholic Life Explained�

�

Question:  We are considering homeschooling our �

children. Does this present a problem when it is time for 

them to receive the sacraments? What must we do?�

�

Answer:�

Homeschooling is legal in all fifty states 

and like other types of education, has its 

advantages and its drawbacks. There are 

many factors to consider, and each family �

has to decide what the best way to educate its children is. 

With religious education, many dioceses have a formal �

policy that outlines procedures and expectations, some of 

which include more than just academic information. Call 

the religious education office to find out what they are for �

your area.�

�

In general, though, an appointment with your parish �

priest to discuss your situation is the best first step. An �

opportunity to discuss what is available, what the �

expectations are for each sacrament, and how you can best�

prepare your child helps make your time of preparation�

more effective. The priest can direct you to good �

catechetical materials, parent information classes, and �

other choices and possibilities for your child. All parents 

need to be part of their child's religious education, taking �

a lead in instilling the values and beliefs of their faith.�

�

Communication and information helps us all to teach and 

preach the Gospel as Jesus did.�

Hope for the Future, �

Help them Today�

�

As friends and followers of Jesus, �

we need to provide for the needs of our 

future spiritual fathers.  In about two 

weeks, we can do just that by supporting 

the 16th annual Seminarian Collection:  

Hope for the Future, Help them Today.  �

�

Watch your mailboxes for more details.  

Your gifts have benefited the education and formation of 

our own seminarians and supported the growth of priestly 

vocations.  Over the past 17 years, 40 men have been �

ordained in our Diocese.  Please be generous! �

The Kindergartener�

�

A Kindergarten teacher was observing her 

classroom as the children drew pictures. The 

teacher would occasionally walk around and 

see each child’s artwork. As she approached 

one little girl who was working especially 

hard, she asked what the drawing was.�

�

The little girl told her: “I’m drawing God!”�

�

“But sweety,” the teacher replied, “no one actually knows 

what God looks like.”�

�

Automatically, the little girl continued drawing and said, 

“well, they certainly will in a minute!”�

7

th

 Annual Car Show & Picnic�

Immaculate Conception, N5589 County Rd E, De Pere, WI�

August 15th, 2021 ~ Registration 10 am to 12:30 pm�

Trophy presentation at 2 pm�

Show cars will park in blacktopped parking �

lot or on grass to the left of the parking lot.�

Food, Soda & Beer Available, 50/50 raffle, Silent Auction, 

Kid’s games & much more…�

We had great fun!  Join us next time!  All 

who want to keep their minds active, have 

fun and love to play Scrabble are welcome! 

Our next get�together will be in the school 

library on�Wednesday, July 28th�at 1pm.�

PRAYER�

Dear Jesus, Help us to spread your fragrance wherever we 

go.  Flood our souls with your Spirit and Life.  Penetrate 

and possess our whole being so utterly that our lives may 

only be a radiance of yours.  Shine through us and be so in 

us that every soul we come in contact with may feel your 

presence in our souls.  Let them look up, and see no longer 

us but you, Jesus.  Stay with us and then we shall begin to 

shine as you shine, so to shine as to be a light to others.  

The light, O Jesus, will be all from you; none of it will be 

ours.  It will be you, shining on others through us.  Let us 

thus praise you in the way you love best by shining on 

those around us.  Let us preach you without preaching,  Not 

by words but by example, by the catching force, the sympa-

thetic influence of what we do, the evident fullness of the 

love our hearts bear for you.  Amen.�
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July 25, 2021��

�

This year’s version of Vacation Bible School (VBS) begins 

on Monday. The�four day�program is hosted by Emmanuel 

Lutheran Church in Seymour. Children and volunteers from 

Seymour and the surrounding area will gather to learn more 

about God’s great plan for all of us and celebrate our �

connection as Christians.��

�

VBS has been an annual event in Seymour for many, many 

years, sandwiched between the Outagamie County Fair and 

BurgerFest. Each year it has continued to grow. Our �

community missed this opportunity last year due to the �

pandemic.���

�

The leaders, all volunteers, have continued to use their �

creativeness to provide a memorable experience for our �

community’s youth. You see, people volunteer their time, 

striving for excellence, and pull out all the stops to engage our 

community’s youth for one simple reason: God is worth it!��

�

If you know those who volunteer their time to run this �

program, thank them for their commitment to excellence �

and engagement because God is worth it. If you know any 

children attending, maybe your own children, grandchildren, 

nieces, nephews, or friends, encourage them, engage them 

about what they are learning, and pray for them because �

God is worth it.��

�

Let us use our time, strengths, and talents to glorify God this 

week, as we should every week, because God is worth it!��

�

John Steltz, Missionary Discipleship Coordinator��

������������������������������������

The Lord bless and keep you;��

The Lord make His face shine upon you;��

And be gracious to you.����� Numbers: 6, 24�25��

�

St John’s Goal $42,234�

Given to date: $42,169�

 Still needed: $65�

99.8% of our goal.�

��������

REACHED!!�

St Sebastian’s Goal: 

$15,312�

Given to date: $15,313�

100% of their goal.�

Only $65 away from our �

parish goal!�

����Goal !�

�

��� $40,000�

�

��� $35,000�

�

����$30,000�

�
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�
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�

�


